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January 9, 2024 

 

Re: High School Course Selection 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians of Eighth Grade Students: 

 

In January, high school counselors will visit Berlin Community School to present about Eastern Regional 

High School’s general academic requirements, review the course selection process, and distribute the 

Class of 2028 Program Planner and Worksheet. 

 

Eastern Regional counselors will then meet with your child during an appointment scheduled Wednesday, 

February 14th or Thursday, February 15th to select courses for ninth grade.  Appointments will be arranged 

by your middle school counselor.  Please bring your completed copy of the Class of 2028 Program Planner 

and Worksheet to your scheduling appointment. 

 

Eastern Regional High School is a separate school district from the middle schools.  Therefore, all students 

rising to high school must adhere to the State of NJDOE enrollment policies and submit registration 

information accordingly.  Enclosed you will find your student’s Class of 2028 Student Information Form.  

This form has been populated with information provided by the middle school and is specific to your child.  

Please review the sheet for accuracy and edit or provide missing information as needed.  After your review, 

sign and return the form to the ERHS Guidance Office.  For more information about enrollment 

requirements, or for submission options, please scan the QR Code below. 

 

If you are considering sending your student to a school other than Eastern Regional High School, we ask 

that you please continue to complete the course selection process with the high school counselor at the 

assigned appointment. 

 

With your cooperation and collaboration, we hope to make the transition to high school as smooth as 

possible.  We look forward to meeting with you and your child in the near future.  If you have any 

questions or concerns regarding the course selection process or appointment time, we ask that you contact 

your child’s eighth grade counselor. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Jason Susko 

Supervisor of Guidance 

copy:  Mrs. Bonmati 

 Mrs. Clark 

 Mrs. Meyers 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Jason Susko  
Supervisor of Guidance 

Phone Ext: 1148 

Email: jsusko@eccrsd.us 

 

Lionel Bolen 
Counselor 

Phone Ext: 1106 

Email: lbolen@eccrsd.us 

 

Regina Bosworth 
Counselor 

Phone Ext: 1151 

Email: rbosworth@eccrsd.us 

 

Jalesah Brooks 
Student Assistance Counselor 

Phone Ext: 1128 

Email: jbrooks@eccrsd.us 

 

Susan Bunnell-Jackson 
Counselor 

Phone Ext: 1142 

Email: sbunnell-jackson@eccrsd.us 

 

Kevin Crawford 
Counselor 

Phone Ext: 1116 

Email: kcrawford@eccrsd.us 

 

Sheri Lattimer 
Counselor 

Phone Ext: 1153 

Email: slattimer@eccrsd.us 

 

Katie Steen 
Counselor 

Phone Ext: 1117 

Email: ksteen@eccrsd.us 

 

Linda Wasiakowski 
Counselor 

Phone Ext: 1143 

Email: lwasiakowski@eccrsd.us 

 

Tara Zuk 
Counselor 

Phone Ext: 1144 

Email: tzuk@eccrsd.us 

 

Dena Hill Geiger 
Administrative Assistant 

Phone Ext: 1203 

Email: bgeiger@eccrsd.us 

 

Cynthia Kendall 
Administrative Assistant 

Phone Ext: 1146 

Email: ckendall@eccrsd.us 

 

Kathy Spinogatti 
Administrative Assistant 

Phone Ext: 1145 

Email: kspinogatti@eccrsd.us 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


